
To RSVP: evansf@assembly.state.ny.us or call 516-676-0050

An informative Q&A on the LIRR’s plans to add shuttle trains  
between the Oyster Bay and Mineola stations

New York State Assemblyman
Charles Lavine

invites you to learn about

Registration required

October 1, 2013
7:30 to 8:30 p.m. 

Bryant Library
2 Papermill Road
Roslyn, NY 11576

516-621-2240

SCOOT  
TRAINS 

“ ”

Join...

Charles Lavine, Assemblyman
New York State Assembly

Bob Brennan, Director  
Government & Community Affairs for the LIRR 

Tim Keller, General Manager of  
Service Planning for the LIRR

Mark Epstein, Chair
LIRR Commuter Council


